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Hello Rigo Garcia, City Clerk City of Whittier California,

 The beautiful life enriching living ficus trees in Whittier need to live!

I am totally against the removal, the killing of the 131 beautiful living life enriching ficus trees
in Whittier, California!

I am against the Whittier City Council's decision to remove to kill these life enriching
spectacular ficus trees!

Also if you are concerned about sidewalks, try thinking about flexible sidewalks. 
And let's have less pavement. 

Whittier, we need more green space!
Green space is essential for our existence, for the precious animals, wildlife and people and for
the beautiful trees, and the glorious  Earth.

Sincerely truly, 

Richard Sproul
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